

GLOBAL COMPACT - GRACE LETTER

To Whom IT May Concern

27 th September 2022

GRACE LETTER

Dear sirs,

With this letter we humbly apply for a 90-days grace period to submit our first rapport, Communication on Progress.

The last 2 years have been extraordinary due to the Covid-19 lockdown and long periods of restrictions. This means that all our management focus has been on financial survival and sustainability. Now It is therefore that we are beginning to have the profits to focus and measure our efforts within social and environmental sustainability.

we need a bit more time to integrate the data and comment on them.

In order to finish our first Communication on Progress in a proper way with all required information we hereby request a grace period.

Do not hesitate to contact me directly by e-mail at jacob2evald.nu if you need any further information regarding our request.

I would like to state that we are very proud to be a Global Compact member and are keen to maintain our affiliation with your organization.

I look forward to hearing from you with regard the extension.

Yours Sincerely,

Jacob Niebuhr CEO/CFO

Dining Group (Førmer JJ Niebuhr Holding)

CVR: 36730722 Østergade 7a 1.tv 8600 Silkeborg jacob@evald.nu +45 204 204 90